
 

Welcome Summer with Khao Chae

 For more information, or to make a reservation, 

please email: mobkk-sala@mohg.com or call +66 (2) 659 9000 ext 7330. 

 

Welcome the arrival of summer with the traditional Thai delicacy Khao Chae-chilled 

rice in jasmine-scented water served with condiments. From 1 to 30 April 2016, 

you can try this delightful dish at all our Mandarin Oriental Shops and our Lobby Corner 

at Mandarin Oriental, Bangkok. Khao Chae is also available at Sala Rim Naam and 

Lord Jim's Buffet Lunch. 


